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To 

Invitees to a  

IMHF Strategy Conference / Workshop 2023  

Rijeka, 29th November 2023 

IMHF Strategy Conference / Workshop 2023  
Thanks for your commitment to the spread of scientific knowledge on maritime medicine to the 
world, and for your support to the IMH journal and IMH Foundation. 

The IMHF Management Board in close cooperation with Editor-in-Chief and editorial staff of the IMH 
and the IMHF Expert Panel wish to invite you to a workshop on how to strengthen and further 
develop IMH, 4th-6th January 2024 in Gdynia, at the Courtyard by Marriot hotel, with arrival on the 
4th afternoon/evening and a get together dinner at 19:00, workshop starting on the 5th at 09:00, 
ending on Saturday the 6th at 12:00. For those who would not like to travel and be personally 
present, we will arrange for videoconferencing possibilities. 

Background information and programme will be sent to you soon. 

This Conference/Workshop is supported by The ITF Seafarers Trust’s grant that will cover the costs of 
the workshop. 

The workshop is based on pro bono work; hence we regret that we will not be able to pay for your 
working time. We will, however, cover the costs for travel (low fare), stay at the hotel and meals 
during the workshop. Any support from your employer or home organisation/institute, like covering 
parts of your costs, would be highly appreciated.  

The workshop will produce recommendations to the IMHF Management Board on how to strengthen 
and further develop the IMH. 

We hope you will have the possibility to participate, and ask you kindly to respond to this invitation 
via e-mail to: travel-medicina@ri.htnet.hr  
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Nebojša Nikolić 
President  

IMHF Management Board 

 Marta Grubman Nowak 
Editor-in-Chief 
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